
   U of D Jesuit Alumni Mothers’ Club 
 

 

Dear Alumni Mom,           August 2022 

 
Welcome to an exciting year for our UDJ Alumni Mothers’ Club (AMC) as we begin our 28th year 

as an organization!  We look forward to having all our returning alumni moms join us again this year 

and welcome the new alumni moms from the Class of 2022.  Our club is so successful because 

everyone realizes the tremendous value in staying in touch with the school, and each other.  

Joining is easy and so worth it!  We strive to offer annual events that our membership enjoys, and 

trying new adventures too.  With all that in mind, here’s our calendar so far… 
  
Sun, 9/25  Annual Reunion Mass/Brunch > Welcoming our 2022 Alumni Moms 

Mass starts promptly at 9:30 AM (UDJ Chapel) 

Brunch follows at the Detroit Golf Club (SEE ATTACHED FLYER FOR DETAILS) 

Sept. – May Ongoing collections for Labre Ministry 
Sat, 10/22 The Michigan Pedaler “A Guaranteed Great Time Touring Detroit”   
Tues, 12/6 Advent by Candlelight…A joint event with our current UDJ Mother’s Club    

Feb/March Stay tuned for a chance to “tap into your creative side”  
May   Auction Gift Gathering Party - Date TBD  

 

A few more thoughts/updates to share… 
 

• We are truly blessed and thankful for YOUR SUPPORT!  The additional donations we receive 

allow us to continue to offer the variety of activities we plan throughout the year AND we 

are able to give back to UDJ, the school we all love!  

  
• Because of the ongoing generosity of our members, the AMC donated to our own, 

“Women for Others Scholarship” in memory of Mary Johnson, a longtime AMC member who 

was a light to so many women and a true “cheerleader” for our organization and all UDJ 

stands for!  An additional $2,000 donation from the AMC was made to the scholarship fund 

AND $2,000 was given to the school to use where there is the most need.      
  

• We are expanding our outreach within the UDJ community by exploring a relationship with 

our newly opened Johnson Recreation Center.  We will be meeting with Mr. Maddox and 

his staff to figure out the best way for our membership to connect and support this 

important community outreach program.  Stay tuned!    
 

• Finally, we want to offer our members the ability to pay online via Venmo and/or Cash App 

in addition to traditional checks.  We’d hoped to get these new options up and running for 

this mailing but couldn’t so know that we’re working on this and as soon as we can, we will.  

We appreciate your patience!  
 

So, come and join us by sending in the enclosed membership form which includes your 

RSVP to our Mass/Brunch. RSVP today.  We are looking forward to a FANTASTIC YEAR!   
 

Carina Gaynier, AMC President  

 

 

AMC Website: http://www.uofdjesuit.org/school-life/parent-organizations/alumni-mothers-club 
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